
Dear Colleagues,  
 

I am a medical student working with the General Paediatric Team at the Royal Hospital for 
Children. I am working on a project with one of the consultant paediatricians - Dr Owen Forbes 
with the main aim of surveying primary care colleagues to see how they feel the new Medical 
Paediatric Telephone Triage service for acute referrals has been working. 
 

As you may know, at the beginning of the pandemic a consultant led phone line - the Medical 
Paediatric Telephone Triage Service - was established in RHC in order to triage acute referrals of 
paediatric patients to the hospital. 
 

We would appreciate some feedback as to how well you feel this service does or does not work 
for primary care and would be grateful if you could spend a couple of minutes completing this 
survey.  
 

https://forms.office.com/r/FkBgwfgG9z 

 

Thank you in advance. 
 

James 

4th year medical student at the University of Glasgow  
 

https://forms.office.com/r/FkBgwfgG9z

